SERVICE UPDATE
FROM

NEW YORK BUS SALES, LLC
Product Effected – ’04-’06 Ford E-Series w/6.0L Diesel Engines 
Complaint: 
Lack of Air Conditioning Cooling & A/C compressor failure
Cause:
The issue maybe caused by high side pressure during certain operating conditions  
Correction: 
Ford has issued a TSB #05-19-3 which is to repair the A/C system and install a new radiator cooling fan clutch. The new fan clutch will help increase the air flow across the condenser while at idle and when driving. 
This Service Update was provided to you by New York Bus Sales, LLC.
If you find things that might help others in the industry please call or e-mail us:
CHITTENANGO – phone the Service Department at 800-962-5768 or
Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com
Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com
ROCHESTER – phone the Service Department at 800-463-3232 or
Dan Quibell :  dpquibell@newyorkbussales.com
Gary Chichester:  gchichester@newyorkbussales.com
ALBANY – phone the Service Department at 866-867-1100 or

Steve Searles: ssearles@newyorkbussales.com 
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